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DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections to Hold Special Called 
Meeting on June 9 

[Decatur, Ga.] – DeKalb Board of Registration and Elections (DeKalb BRE) will hold a Special 
Called Meeting on Monday, June 9, at 10 a.m. to consider two temporary polling place changes 
related to the upcoming special election for the Georgia Public Service Commission (PSC) on 
June 17. This meeting will be conducted in person at 4380 Memorial Drive, Suite 300, Decatur, 
Georgia 30032 and is open to the public. The DeKalb BRE will consider the following changes: 
 

• The polling place for the combined precincts of Henderson Mill (HC) and Midvale Road 
(MW) would relocate from Henderson Mill Elementary School to Warren Technical 
School located at 3075 Alton Road, Atlanta, GA 30341. 

• The Toney Elem (TC) polling place would relocate from Toney Elementary School to 
Kelley Lake Elementary School located at 2590 Kelly Lake Road, Decatur, GA 30032. 

 
“Ongoing construction at previously designated Election Day polling places requires DeKalb BRE 
to consider a pivot to nearby locations to ensure a safe and convenient voting experience,” said 
DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections Executive Director Keisha Smith. “If approved, my 
office will mail notices to all impacted voters, place signage at the original polling places and 
share this information across our various communications channels to minimize voter confusion 
and inconveniences during this election. These changes, if adopted, are temporary and voters will 
return to the designated polling place for future elections.” 
 
Public comments may be made in person or submitted by sending an email of one printed page or 
less at a minimum font of 12 to electionspubliccmnt@dekalbcountyga.gov which must be received 
between 35 and 5 minutes before the scheduled start of the meeting. The body of your email must 
include your first and last name. By submitting an email for public comment, you agree to have 
your name and the email broadcast on the UStream and entered into the record and minutes.  
 
The DeKalb Board of Registration and Elections reserves the right, at the DeKalb Board of 
Registration and Elections’ sole discretion, to (1) add your email to the record/minutes without 
reading any of it into the broadcast or (2) read all or a portion of your email into the 
record/minutes. All public comments will be limited to 2 minutes. Abusive, profane, or derogatory 
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language, holding up signs, clapping, yelling, standing, or laying in the aisles to show support for 
or opposition to a speaker will not be permitted, but a show of hands or quietly standing in place 
will be permitted to show support for or opposition to a speaker’s position.  
 
For more information on DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections, please visit 
www.dekalbvotes.com or call (404)298-4020.  
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